
 

 

Dear Madam, 

Thank you for informing me that the award ceremony has been postponed. I understand 
that this is due to the Hon'ble Minister's prior commitments. 

I appreciate you letting me know and I look forward to hearing from you as soon as you 
have a confirmed date for the ceremony. 

Congratulations again on being selected as a "Happiness Unicorn" in India. 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Neha Gupta 

Nodal Officer-Happiness Club 

 


